
                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi and welcome to the Harriers’ class! I hope you have all had a great summer and are well rested, ready for the 
year ahead. Here is some useful information about what happens in the Harriers’ class. Myself and Mrs Greenall 

are very excited to get started with our new class. You can contact me by email: 
j.jackson@silverdale.lancs.sch.uk and I will get back to you as soon as I can. We have a wonderful group of 

children. I want to make sure they have a fantastic year and reach their full potential.      
 

  

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Harriers’ Class 

Reading 
Your child will be required to read at home, on a 

regular basis.  If you could sign their reading journal 
to say that they have read. This should be taken 
home every evening and returned to school the 

following day. Mrs Greenall keeps a record of who 
has been reading every day. Children can choose a 
sweet from the prize box on a Friday if they have 

read every day. 

Website 
Our School website  has lots of information about 

our school and activities/links for your child to 
access.  This year, we are hoping to develop our 
class page to update you of various class specific 

information throughout the year.     
Watch this space for updates…    

https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/yea
r-3-4-2/ 

 

Homework 
Homework for Maths and Spelling will be set on a 

Monday, and should be completed and returned to 
school (click turn in on classrooms) before the 

following Friday.   
Your child’s homework will be set on Google 

Classroom.  There will be Mathletics tasks, based on 
what the children have been learning in class, and 

10 spellings per week 

 

Break time 
Children can bring a piece of fruit for a snack at 
break time if they like.  They should bring a full 

water bottle for drinks throughout the day.  Please 
ensure only water is sent to school in these bottles.   

Flapjack is available every day for 20p 

Music 
We have arranged for a music tutor, Adrian 
Boardman, to come into school to deliver brass 
lessons. This will be every Tuesday afternoon. They 
will get to borrow a trumpet and will need to take 
home to practise. They are very excited about 
learning a new instrument! This will run up until 
Christmas and we will put on a performance for you 
so watch this space!! 

  

PE 
PE this half term will be on a Tuesday (gymnastics) 

and a Friday (orienteering). Please ensure they have 
their PE kit on these days. 
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